
TOWN OF HILES 
 

ELECTION NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC TEST 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Test on the ImageCast X (ICX) 

Electronic Voting Machine, for the Partisan Primary on August 9, 2022 in 

the Town of Hiles will be conducted on:  

 

August 2, 2022 in the clerk’s office at 5:00 pm   

 

The public may be present for this test. 

 

 

Dated July 27, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Jane Micolichek 

Hiles Town Clerk 
 


